
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:50 AM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts  
Subject: KSIS Notification: Reminder - NO SHOW students for 2024-25 School Year 
Importance: High 
 
KSIS Point of Contacts:  
 
FYI – the reminder below regarding “No Show” students was shared with DPPs earlier today.   
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: Whitlow, Josh - Division of District Support 
Subject: Reminder: NO SHOW students for 2024-25 School Year 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see the message below from Josh Whitlow. 
   
This is just a quick reminder about “No Show” students. An enrollment status of "No Show" indicates a 
student was enrolled in a district at the end of the prior year (2023-2024 school year), but did not show 
up for the current school year (2024-2025 school year). These records are used to determine whether a 
student is considered a drop-out for the state, and is also used for federal reporting. These records are 
also used by the district to track the student’s last known address.  
 
Districts should review guidelines regarding different scenarios, making sure students are marked 
correctly. The No Show Data Standard has been updated and linked to this email.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Josh Whitlow by email or 502-564-5279 ext. 4450. 
 
Thanks 
Josh 
 
Josh Whitlow 
Resource Management Analyst III 
Division of District Support 
Office of Finance and Operations 
 
Phone: (502) 564-5279 Ext. 4450 
Email: josh.whitlow@education.ky.gov  
300 Sower Blvd. – 4th floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
Twitter: @KyDeptofEd 
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